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It's December. You're crazy busy. Last thing you want to do is scramble to shoot
and edit a photo for a themed competition that you're ill prepared for, right? No
worries. Both competitions this month are open so that you can pick your
favorites from among your catalog and relax. Then you can sit back and enjoy a
display of photos that are the product of inspiration rather than perspiration.
 

Next Meeting
Our next meeting is scheduled for December 19 at 7pm.

Social Hour: Spend some quality time catching up with old friends and
making some new ones. There will be no presentation this month. 
Refreshments: Got a treat you’d like to share with your fellow
photographers? We'd be delighted to add your contribution of sweet and
savory snacks to our table.
Judge: Buddy Eleazer
Competitions: Digital – Open, Mono Prints – Open
Submission Deadline: Sunday, December 17 at midnight
Bonus Contest: Photo in a Bag. There will be a special table set up to
display everyone’s printed entries. No image upload required.
Pre-meeting Workshop: None. Early birds can get the party started.

Buddy Eleazer, one of our most popular judges, is an international award
winning wildlife and landscape photographer with 35 years of experience. He
has traveled to 22 countries on four continents; learning to appreciate and
respect multiple cultures. His images have been featured by Popular
Photography, National Geographic and the prestigious Epson Panorama
Awards.

 

Time for Some Holiday Lighting
This month's Saturday workshop is on Off-Camera Flash and sheds some light
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on a topic that even seasoned photographers find intimidating. Join Bob
Laramie for what promises to be a fun and informative program.

Off-Camera Flashes and Lighting
Saturday, December 9, 10am-12pm
Holly Room, Medford Leas (upstairs, just left of the elevator)

Registration is still open

 

It's not too early to start thinking about Spring
New field trips have been added to our schedule.  Check out where we're going
this spring and give yourself something to look forward to during the winter chill.

Hey, look. We're going places!
 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon!

Best regards,
Sara Ascalon, President

Competitions, Workshops, and Field Trips. Oh my.

http://whoscoming.com/sjcc/
http://www.sjcameraclub.org/content/clubinfo/field_trips
https://www.facebook.com/groups/SouthJerseyCameraClub/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/SouthJerseyCameraClub/
http://www.sjcameraclub.org/
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